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March 13, 2017

Oregon Progressive Party
Position on Bill at 2017
Session of Oregon Legislature:

 SB 43:  Support

Dear Committee:

The Oregon Progressive Party (OPP) supports this bill, which expands the definition of
lobbying to include person who holds position with public body or private entity and whose
work responsibilities include lobbying.

We also appreciate that the criteria are now stated positively instead of negatively.  The
existing language is confusing.
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